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It is hard to believe that we have already reached the end of


the month of September! The start to the school year has been


all that we expected at the typical start to a year - and then


some! Between navigating a new schedule and a new learning


environment, we have seen our students rise to the occasion


time and time again.

On Wednesday, October 26th, we will participate in our first


team field trip to Rowan University. As you know, one of the


core focuses of Team Scholastics is providing opportunities


for students to see college campuses and to explore their own


interests at both local and more distant universities. We are


looking forward to joining the students in this first excursion


of the year! 

Additionally, our first full-team Family Night will take place


in the East Cafe on October 4th from 6:30-7:30 P.M. We look


forward to seeing you for some team-building fun!

Finally, we are happy to announce our first Scholar Spotlight


for September -- a recognition by the team of a student who


embodies our team values of engagement, respect, and


dedication. This month's student is: Leah Gantz! 

In the month of October, we look forward to building more


memories with our "scholars," as we call them!

Creating a Culture of Team Pride

MATH - MRS.

ROBERTS/JULIANO

SMART

AVAILABILITY

A/B Day, L2

ENGLISH - MR. MILLER-

MCGRAIL

C/D Day, L2

PHYSICS - MRS.

ROMANO/SEWELL

D/A Day, L2

HISTORY - MS.  MORALES
B/C Day, L1

SCHOLASTIC SEMINAR - 

MS. FALVEY
C/D Day, L2

IN-CLASS SUPPORT - MRS.

ZACHARKO 
B/C Day, L2


